
                                                                                     
 

 
  
 
 
 
Acting Headteacher: Mrs K Hodges, BEd (Hons) 
Chair of Governors: Rev K Teasdale 
 
 

12 May 2023 
 
 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We have booked a trip to the Safari Zoo near Dalton in Furness on Monday 12 June. The bus is booked 
to leave school at 9am prompt and we will leave the zoo at 2.30pm with the anticipation of being 
back at school for 4pm. 
 
Zoo entry is free for school visits therefore the only charge is to cover the cost of the bus which is 
£12.50 per child. Lunch will be provided by school for all of the children, you will be able to order this 
on School Hub (the new Lunchshop) nearer the time. Children will need to wear school uniform, 
comfortable shoes and bring a waterproof coat. 
 
Please log on to School Money to give consent for your child to attend this trip, along with making the 
payment of £12.50 by Thursday 8 June. 
If any parents have difficulty in paying this amount, please contact Mrs Ramshaw in the school office 
to discuss how we can help.  
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
 
 
Miss Canavan and Mr McLean 
Year 2 Class Teachers 
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